Norton Traffic Safety Committee Meeting Minutd§R 70!
HZISEP 13 PH 2: 46

DATE: Wednesday, May 10, 2023
Time: 1PM

Location: Norton DPW Conference Room
In Attendance:

e Keith Silver (DPW) ~

e George Hast, (Citizen Alternate) =~
e Bob Kimball, (Chair) Citizen) ~

e John Goodwin (Police) -

e Kristine Hadsfield (School) <

e Steve Hornsby (Selectboard) -

e Ralph Stefanelli (Citizen)

e Not present: Jason Robbins, Rob Welsh#”

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Bob Kimball at 1:04PM

The Committee held a d scussion with Linda Kollet regarding the new bike trail. The Alternate
Transportation Committee is not active at this time but is still keep and eye on the project which is
expected to be completed by 2025.

Concerns about E. Main Street crossing, the “hump”. Bob Kimball will try to get more information. Any
type of safety light is being installed?

Members suggested the ATC reach out to Norton Business Association and Massachusetts Bicycle
Association for assistance.

Discussed Town Meeting Warrant article on Mansfield Ave/Main St improvements on May 15, 2023
regarding traffic flow through the center of town.

A walk will be held on June 2, time unknown, to discuss future sidewalks to the L.G. Nourse School on
Pine and Plain Street.

No update on home food sign installation to be completed in May. Bob Kimball will follow up on
information on the Woodward Street gate.

Minutes were approved for meeting on March 8, 2023 and April 12, 2023. Motion was made by Steve,
seconded by Ralph, vote was unanimous. f




The Committee discussed taking the summer months off. If a special meeting is needed during the
summer, the chair will come for one.

Next meeting will be held on Wednesday September 13, 2023, at the Norton DPW Conference Room at
1PM.

Motion to adjourn was made by Steve Hornsby, and seconded by Ralph Stefanelli. Vote Unanimous.
Meeting adjourned at 1:42 PM



